Special Meeting Budget Workshop October 20, 2017

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Friday, October 20, 2017, at 9:00 a.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Frank Augustine and Albert Burick, III, present. Also present were Assistant Treasurer Mary Gay and Assistant Secretary Denise Allwine.

Present at the Meeting:

Andy Piccuta

The purpose of the meeting was for the discussion of the Proposed 2018 Annual General Fund Budget.

The meeting was called to order and opened with a salute to the flag.

Mr. Burick reviewed the 2018 Proposed Budget and then there was discussion regarding the proposed budget.

Motion by Mr. Augustine second by Mr. Riley to adjourn.

Meeting adjourned at 9:40 a.m.